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From: megan amberson
To: TSP comments
Subject: Coastal protection of rocky habitats
Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 1:39:21 PM


Hello, 
I am writing a request that the Rocky Habitat Working Group and the
Ocean Policy Advisory Council review the 8 of the proposals that have
support and are critical to protecting our precious coastline. 


Ecola Point MCA, Chapman Point MCA, Cape Lookout MCA, Cape
Foulweather MCA, Coquille Point MG, Blacklock Point MCA, Cape Blanco
MRA, and Crook Point/Mack Reef MCA. 


Six of these sites were recommended for designation in the original 1994
Rocky Habitat Management Strategy. It is time for the State to follow
through and protect these areas. 


Oregon's coast is a precious place for the natural world that lives there and
for us as Oregonians who visit and live near the coast. We must fight for
every bit of protection to keep Oregon what it is, special and wild. 


Thank you for your time and have a wonderful day, 
Megan Amberson 
323 337-6722 



mailto:mamberson@gmail.com

mailto:tspcomments@dlcd.state.or.us



